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This Week 

We had a dandy week learning about the letter ‘D’.  This week we practiced making the ‘D’ sound 

by reading the story My ‘d’ Sound Box.  After we read the story, we sorted ‘D’ pictures from our 

own sound box.  We had fun singing along to our ‘D’ poem and watching the Sesame Street ‘D’ 

Podcast.  During circle time we filled in our number board with the number 3! 

After all the snow and snow days last week we had a fun change of pace learning about Hawaii 

and warmer weather.  Throughout the week learned about making lei and grass skirts.  During 

our craft time we had the chance to decorate our own grass skirt and make our own unique 

flower lei.  This week we learned how a volcano works.  In our stories we learned about how the 

magma comes out the top of the volcano and turns to lava that can make new land or make the 

volcano bigger.  During circle time we read Don’t Blow Your Top.  The story taught us that just 

like a volcano’s magma our feelings can erupt out of us.  We learned how to take deep volcano 

breaths to count, breath and think happy thoughts. 

During Social Skills with Miss Fran we read the story Tracks in the Snow and Rabbit’s Snow 

Dance.  After we read the stories we talked about different animals prints we may see in the 

snow of the Arctic or in the sand of Hawaii.  Miss Fran taught us how to make sand out of wheat 

flour and -oil.  We used the sand, playdoh and stamp pads to work together to make different 

animal tracks in the snow. 

On Friday we ended out Hawaiian week with a hula dance party and erupting the huge volcano we 

painted all week!  We had fun singing and dancing to Hawaiian music, watching Moana, and making 

snow cones for snack! 
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